
In conjunction with Food Banks Canada, food banks participate in the
Annual Hunger Count every March. This helps us to understand who
needs the services of our provincial food banks and how we can better
help create a hunger free future for them. These statistics represent
Vestiaire St-Joseph for the month of March 2019.

https://hungercount.foodbankscanada.ca/



